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TO: 
FROM: 

July 25,2003 
Docket No. 030525-TI 
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement (T. 
Office of the General Counsel (McKay) !/s/fl 

RE: Voluntary Cancellation of Intrastate Interexchange Telecommunications Registratior 

On May 1 3,2003, this Commission received a request from NXLD Company d/b/a Nextel 
Long Distance for removal from the IXC Registration List, effective May 13, 2003. Staff has 
determined that the company has paid all current and previous years' regulatory assessment fees and 
any applicable penalties and interest as required in Section 364.336, Florida Statutes. 

If NXLD Company d/b/aNextel Long Distance commences operations in Florida as an IXC, 
a new registration must be filed. 

As required by Section 2.07.C.22, Administrative Procedures Manual, NXLD Company 
d/b/a Nextel Long Distance has paid the required regulatory assessment fees and can be removed 
from the IXC Registration list effective May 13, 2003. 

Accordingly, with this Memorandum, Docket No. 030525-TI is he 

c: NXLD Company d/b/a Nextel Long Distance 


